
                                                                                                                                                                                       
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Aberford CE Primary 
20th September 2024 

 

Message from Mrs Crossley 

 
In our collective worship time this week, 

Mrs Shaw has led assemblies on being 

brave and doing the right thing, not the 

easy thing and also on the importance of 

rules. This has led to some lovely 

reflections from the children about 

people who they know of who are very 

brave and stand up for what is right. Mrs 

Sanpher also led an assembly about the 

International Day of Peace, which is 

observed tomorrow on the 21st 

September. 

In staff meeting time this week, teachers 

have been busy planning their next topic 

for our exciting new Design and 

Technology scheme, which they will 

start after the half term. You will receive 

more information from class teachers 

closer to half term. Design and 

Technology is a school subject that 

involves designing, making and 

evaluating a product which solves a 

problem. Through D&T, children learn 

how to become resourceful, innovative, 

enterprising and capable citizens.  

On Monday, all children will participate 

in a British Values workshop in school 

and we look forward to telling you all 

about it next week.  

 

 
Indiana Harper 

Joining in nicely with 
friends 

Always being ready to 
learn 

Tom  William 

Amazing handwriting Fantastic maths 

Emily R Harriet G-B 

Wonderful attitude 
to learning 

Super work in science 

Alexander Ph Abigail 

Excellent 
contributions in SPaG 

Amazing work in maths 

 

 

 

Attendance this week 

Whole School 98.2% 

Class 1 100% 

Class 2 98.6% 

Class 3 97% 

Class 4 97.7% 

 

 

Dates this half term: 

Friday 27th September   Scholastic Book Fair 

Wednesday 9th October   Individual photographs 

Monday – Wed 14th October  Y6 Bikeability 

Wednesday 16th October  Parents Consultation evening 

Tuesday 22nd October   Harvest Festival in church 

Thursday 24th October  School closes for half term 

Friday 25th October   Inset day – staff training 

Monday 4th November  School reopens 
 

 

 

 
 

C1 Henry B For displaying our half term’s 
value of Courage  

 

C2 Willow E 

C3 Hadi 

C4 Ewan 

 

Message from the Office 
Please can all booking forms for t-

shirts and tickets for Young Voices 

be returned by Monday. We will be 

placing the order early next week. 

Once the order has been placed, we 

will be unable to add anything extra 

to the order. 

 

 

 
PTA News 

 

 
 

 

Weekly Newsletter 

 
  

Housepoints 

 This 
week 

Running 
total 

Becca 138 6 

Lotherton 156 5 

Parlington 119 4 

Hazlewood 140 5 

 


